






                                                                                : B.S. Engineering Technology
The SLO report documents the Engineering Technology program’s efforts to collect, analyze, and utilize the outcomes measured in 
particular course assignments. The faculty should be commended for continuing their assessment work through the pandemic years, but 
should also note such assessment activities in the “History of Annual Review” section. The faculty may want to consider relying less upon 
the university-level assessment data (the Electronic Writing Portfolio and the Speech data, for instance), since it is specifically the students 
within the program that are being observed in their ability to “demonstrate communication skills for the engineering technology industry.” 
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